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April 1-5 Spring Break! 
 
April 11   Renaissance 
                  Fair: 
 9:30-11am and  

12:30-2pm 
 
April 12  Kindy 500 @ 
9:30am 
 
April 15th Ridgeline Run 
Assembly at 9:30am 
 
April 19th 5th Grade Dads 
and Donuts at 9:15am 
 
April 26th   Ridgeline 
Run! 
 
April 29-May 21 CRT 
Testing 

Don’t forget to sign up for 
Smith’s Earn and Learn 

program! Just take pictured bar 
code to Smith’s grocery store or 

enroll online at: 
www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/mysmit

hs/Pages/earn_and_learn       
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

It is April and springtime is here!   
The school year is starting to get busier and busier as we get ready for our 

end of the year testing.  We have had some great things that the students have 
participated in the past couple of months. We try to meet the needs of all of our 
students at Ridgeline. I thought that I would write about some of those amazing 
things that we have had going on here at Ridgeline.  

We have tried to have some activities that extend the learning of some our 
students.  We just finished up our Knowledge Bowl last month.  Our team was 
well prepared and did a fantastic job at the district competition.  Congratulations 
to our students on that team and a big thank-you goes out to Amy Frandsen and 
Mr. Sessions for all of their hard work in preparing our students.   

We have had our Battle of the Books competition going on all year and it 
concluded the beginning of March with our battles.   The winner of the 5/6th grade 
battle went onto the district competition, which was held March 23.  
Congratulations to all of the teams that competed in the school competition.  
Students as a result of this program read many hundreds of books.  We want to 
thank Mrs. McKinzie for all of her hard work this entire school year encouraging 
the students to read, organizing the battles and making sure everything went 
smooth the week of the competitions.  

Another great program that we have going on at Ridgeline is our 
orchestra.  We have 34 students that come early or stay after school every 
Thursday.  Their teacher is Lauren Hodge and she is doing a wonderful job with 
helping the students gain an understanding of music and the string instrument.  
We want to thank her for all of her time and effort that she puts in to help this 
program be successful for our students. 
 
Thank you for your support of Ridgeline and making it a great place to learn. 
 
Ken Higgins,  
Principal 
 

 



 
 


